
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref:  037/18 
 
 
7th March 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Coffee Morning – Tuesday 13th March 2018 at  9.00 am – 10.00 am 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete the reply slip regarding our half-termly coffee morning. 
 
As a result we will be talking about the following:- 
 
 SEN concerns 
 Exam support 
 Revision Skills 
 Organisation & Social Skills 
 
I have invited staff from school to lead these discussions and you will also have the opportunity to ask any questions. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 13th March. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Mrs A Penketh     Mrs K Pritchard    
Vice Principal     SEN Co-ordinator     

 


